
 
 

Spring 2… we are over halfway through the year! Where is the year going? 

 

This half term, we will be learning about Animals within the Local Environment. We will also be continuing 

to learn about the seasons focusing on Spring and having a week of learning about the Easter Story. 

 

Here are some dates for your diary: 

(It seems to be a quiet 4 weeks until Easter – at the moment!) 

 Friday 17th March – Our class assembly followed by Stay and Play 

 Tuesday 21st March – Reception Class Photograph 

 Tuesday 28th March – Water Safety Talk 

 Friday 31st March – School closes for Easter 

 Monday 17th April – School reopens for Summer 1 

 

Reminders: 

- Wow moments – please continue to share your child’s ‘wow moments’ from home so I can continue 

to update our display board. 

- Reading books – please sign your child’s diary as an indicator that your child has read their book 

and it will then be changed. 

- Coat every day the weather is still unpredictable - Please can I encourage all Reception 

children to try and learn to zip up their coat! 

- Spare pair of underwear in case of emergencies, this can be kept on their peg/in their school 

bag 

- Water bottle in school every day (no juice please) 

- Milk – please complete the online form  

- Fruit is provided 

 

As always, you can contact me in person, on Class Dojo or via email (n.cowgill@ribchester-st-

wilfrids.lancs.sch.uk)  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Cowgill 
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